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Dear parents, 
 
The Year 3 and 4 teachers have been putting together a programme of home 
learning activities to begin from Wednesday of this week.  These are attached to this 
email, as soon as the new school website is live we will upload home learning plans 
and resources there, hopefully that will be really soon. 
 
Each day there will be English, Maths and topic activities; these will include a variety 
of different types of activity including online, paper based and a few that may require 
printing if possible (we have tried to make this optional where possible). The weekly 
overview will be emailed or uploaded by 8.30am each Monday.    
The majority of Maths activities will be using an online platform called MyMaths.  To 
access this, you will need the whole school login (below).  
 
MyMaths school login: 
 
Go to www.mymaths.co.uk and login at the top of the page with the school's 
username and password.  
 
The school username is: scargill1 
The school password is: triangle145 
 
On the next page your child should enter their personal username and password in 
the My Portal box. All the year 3 and 4 children have practiced doing this in school 
during the Autumn term. For the MyMaths activities there are 2 options; ‘Try the 
lesson’ and ‘Start homework’, Children should work through ‘Try the lesson’ first as 
this will go through the skills and knowledge necessary for the homework task. On 
the overview we have stated which task to complete each day and these will appear 
on the homework list, you may need to scroll right or left to find the tasks. Click ‘Mark 
It’ when you have completed the task to hand it in so your teacher can see it. 
 
 
Logins 
Your child should have login details for the following: Purple Mash, MyMaths, 
TTRockstars/Numbots, Epic, Oxford Owl, Imoves and, for some children, Nessy. If 
they do not know these logins please get in touch via the department email address. 
Oxford Owl and Imoves have been sent via Purple Mash email earlier today. 

 

Scargill CE Primary School 
Beech Lane 
West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 
 
Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 
Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 
Tel  0115 9320005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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Face-to-face meetings  
Each day we will be holding a face-to-face video call with the children via Zoom, 
during this time we may do some teaching input for one of the day’s activities, read a 
story together, do a quiz or share a worship time. These will start from next week. 
We will share Zoom codes, passwords and times as soon as possible. 
 
 
If you have any problems, or need support, please email  
Y3-4Department@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
We would love to see what you have been up to at home, please share your learning 
either via Purple Mash 2email, the department email address or Twitter.  
 
Take care and stay safe, 
 
from Mrs Higgins, Miss West, Mr Ord, Mrs Smith and Mrs Birkin 
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